
PRIME MINISTER

9.8.74

MESSAGE TO PRESIDENT GERALD FORD

The Prime Minister, Mr. Whitlam, today sent

the following message to President Gerald Ford:

"I wish you every success as you assume
the great responsibilities of the
Presidency. You can be assured that my
Government, and Australians at large,
are confident of a continuation of the
good relations that exist between our two
countries.

E. G. WHITLAM."
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